
 
 Memorandum 

 Learner Income Support Program 
 

 
Subject: Learner Income Support Payment Cheques for January 2019  
 
Number:  LIS-MEMO-2018-005 
 
Date Issued:  December 4, 2018 
 
Issuer:   David Schneider 
   Executive Director 
   Foundational Learning Supports 
   Advanced Education 
 
   Deb Kaweski 
   Executive Director 
   Workforce Strategies 
                                     Labour 
 
Distribution:  Advanced Education   
   Foundational Learning Supports 
   Student Aid Alberta 
   Labour 
   Workforce Strategies Division 
   Strategy and Policy Division 
   Community and Social Services 
   Delivery Services Portfolio 
   Training Providers 
   Subscribers to Albert Works Updates Distribution List 
     
 
MESSAGE: 

On November 27, 2018 Canada Post’s rotating strikes ended and regular service resumed. The Ministries of 
Advanced Education and Labour have decided to issue the January 2019 Learner Income Support cheques via 
courier to training providers ensuring timely delivery.  

Due to school closures, cheques for learners will be printed on December 10th for January payments. 

Learners whose payments are activated after the following dates should be aware they will not receive their 
cheques until January 2019: 

1. New learners activated after December 12th  
2. Returning learners activated after December 14th 

 

 
Learners who have opted for electronic funds transfer (EFT) will receive their benefits as normally scheduled 
around December 19th (dependant on the financial institution). 
 
Normal processes for cheque distribution will resume January 2019.  


	Learner Income Support Program
	Number:  LIS-MEMO-2018-005


